
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes Monday,  May 18, 2009 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin and Mary Lou Volpe and Mike Curtin  

Absent: Tom Kane and Al Jones 

 

Minutes 

The following minutes have been for April 6, 13 May 4, 2009 all were approved 

 

There were No property requests submitted for the rec committees approval 

 

2009 Concert Series 

County Bank will be sponsoring a concert for the 2009 Concert Series 

 The Sturbridge Conservation Commission approved the placement of the free standing 

Kid’s Don’t Float Sign at the recreation area. 

 

Summer Recreation 

 

Tom Chamberland will be re- opening the town’s nursery on land located in the south 

west corner off the far parking lot at the Town Barn Fields Approximate size 150x200. 

 

Lynne will be placing an order for a picnic table and a park benchto be placed at the 

Town common. The New table will be ADA compliant. 

 

Next meeting Monday, June 8, 2009 at 5:30pm at the 

Recreation office #35 prior to the conclusion of the Town Meeting. 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 6:05pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 


